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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
Next week is the final week of 
the half term and we will be 
completing our work on our 
Ancient Egyptian topic. Next 
half-term’s topic is all about the 
changes in British society 
which occurred in the 1960’s—
should be rather groovy! In sci-
ence, we will be covering elec-
tricity.  

 

We would like to thank those 
parents who gave up their time 
this week to share details of 
how they use science in their 
work—the children loved it! 

 

Swimming 

This continues as normal until 
further notice.  

 

 

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

Spellings for this week :   

although    build 

centre    different 

enough    favourite 

height    important 

length    minute 

Next week in English we will be continu-
ing our work on non-chronological reports 
by writing a finished report. 

In maths we will be working on addition 
and subtraction. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
Our next topic homework relates to our forthcoming Global Day which takes place in November. We are 
simply looking for ideas as to what concerns the children the most in the modern world, or what they think 
is going really well. If the children could find some interesting facts about the subject that concerns them, 
and bring these in, that would be perfect. The only condition is that it must be about something that af-
fects CHILDREN globally. The deadline for this is now Friday of the FIRST WEEK BACK.   

English & Maths 

nueve nine 

diez ten 

once eleven 

doce twelve 


